From: Chris Wagener <chrisw@intermountainclaims.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 5:52:59 PM

To: Kamerron Slay <Kamerron.Slay@iic.idaho.gov>
Subject: IDAPA Comments

CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments BEFORE you
click or open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with any
concerns.

Here are my comments on proposed IDAPA changes.
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